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Irpn-%JP' Institute of 
Nuclear Power 
Operations 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway 
Suite 1500 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 
Telephone 404 953-3600 

July 30, 1985

Mr. Jarves H. Sniezek 
Di rector 
Regional Operations and 

Generic Requirements 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Iniezek:

I't--s come to our attention that 
the construction project evaluation at 
Nuclear Plant have been released.

the INPO evaluation field notes from 
Tennessee Valley Authority's Watts Bar

Based on this release, INPO now considers the subject material public 
Infomation.  

Please call me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,

oe F. Colvin 
irector 
ndustry & Goverment 

Relatiouns

JFC:las 
cc: Zack T. Pate 
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